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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

  

 
 

ONLY 2 SPOTS LEFT! 

 Monday, December 16th FIELD TRIP To the NEW Museum of Latino Culture 

The First of its kind in the Pacific Northwest, the Sea Mar Museum of Chicano/Latino 

Culture showcases the history of Chicanos and Latinos in the state of Washington. 

 

 See Ms. Ocegueda if you have any questions – Sign-up sheet in the library.   

Only 2 spots left, so sign up today!  

 

 

     

 
● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 

designated crossings. Have a great day!   
 

 
 


